October 19th, 2017

Planning and Development Committee
City of Burnaby

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Planning and Development Committee:

I would like to appear as a delegation at the December 12th, 2017 Planning and Development
Committee metting to discuss the issue of laneway homes in Burnaby.

A laneway home would allow my family to move into my existing home thereby allowing me to
receive additional support so as to look after my aging and frail mother. Moreover, it would promote an
increase in the number of available and affordable rentals within the Burnaby area. | kindly request
Council to formally include this in the long range Community plan.

I will be making the presentation along with Ronald Reichert, Barbara Westmaccot, and Joette Heuft.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Lucia Abreo

Burnaby, BC

V5B 2R8





